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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC OF TIMOR-LESTE
TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA

Universal Periodic Review
Myanmar
25 January 2021


Madam President,

Timor-Leste extends its warm welcome the participation of Myanmar to this UPR session and wishes to make two recommendations:
- that Myanmar continues the on-going Democratisation Process,
- that Myanmar ratifies the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights.

Madam President,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Timor-Leste very much welcomes the efforts made since the last cycle and congratulates Myanmar for the ratification of the ICESCR and for enacting the Child Rights Law in 2019, which resulted in a significant improvement in the juvenile justice system.
Timor-Leste wishes Myanmar a successful review.
I thank you, Madam President.
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